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The Upper House committee inquiring into the Sydney stadiums strategy will hold its final public hearing 
on Monday 6 August 2018 in Parliament House, Sydney.  
 
The committee will hear from the Department of Planning and Environment, the Sydney Cricket and 
Sports Ground Trust, Infrastructure NSW and the North Parramatta Residents Action Group. 
Representatives from the National Rugby League, the Football Federation Australia, Cricket NSW, and 
Rugby Australia will also appear.  
 
The Chair of the committee, the Hon Robert Brown MLC, said "Following on from the evidence 
received at the previous two hearings, the Public Works Committee will further examine the process by 
which the stadiums strategy was developed, the cost benefit analyses that informed the strategy and the 
attendance rates of patrons to Sydney's stadiums, presently and into the future".  
 
The hearing will commence at 9.15 am at Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney. The hearing is 
open to the public and will be webcast live via the Parliament's website.  
 
For further information on the inquiry, including the terms of reference, and submissions received, please 
visit the committee's website at: www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/sydneystadiums 
 
 

-ENDS- 

 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Robert Brown MLC, on 9230 2573. 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2483

